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-----Original Message----- 
From: Gordon McPherson  
Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2008 4:38 PM 
To: Cochrane FD (Fergus) 
Subject: Petition PE1056 

  
Mr Cochrane 
  
  
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the responses from NHSQIS,Scottish Government and 
The National Screening Committee to your letters of January 2008. 
If we may we would comment as they were received by yourself. 
  
  
PE1056G.... Response from NHSQIS dated 28 February and also response dated 16 April to e-mail 
from ourselves dated 28 March ( copy enclosed) 
  
  
We are pleased to note that "All Health Boards have indicated their agreement with the content of the 
letter from The Chief Medical Officer and Sir Graham Teasdale dated 26th January by taking action in 
response to the letter" We would hope that,in say 6 months,a further audit will be carried out to ensure 
that "policies have either been reviewed and amended or are undergoing review" Although after 6 
months it would be hoped that a review would have been completed and all Health Boards are indeed 
working to the same Protocol and Procedures. 
We await the collated information from all Health Boards noted in para.4 letter dated April 16th during 
May/June 2008. 
  
PE1056H....Response from The Scottish Government dated 5th March 
  
  
 A copy of our e-mail dated 19th March is enclosed to explain the comment made in para.3 page 2 of 
the letter dated 5th March. We felt,and still feel, that the Scottish Government should be issuing 
information leaflets and not a Charity (A copy of the General Information leaflet is enclosed for 
reference) 
The balance of the Scottish Government response supports the response from NHSQIS noted 
previously. 
  
  
PE1056I....Response from The Chief Medical Officer,Dr Harry Burns,regarding stance of National 
Screening Committee. 
  
  
 We are pleased at the fact the National Screening Committee will be reviewing the situation 
regarding screening for factor V Leiden mutation during 2008/2009. 
Para. 3 of Dr Burns letter is confusing as he is implying that The American College of Medical 
Genetics Consensus is the Guideline to whether the National Screening Committee will carry out 
screening in the U.K. 
  We put forward the fact that The World Health Organization set up a standard,with the assistance of 
the National Institute for Biological Standards and Control (NIBSC) in the United Kingdom,in 
collaboration with colleagues from the National Quality Assessment Schemes for Blood Coagulation 
and the Royal Hallamshire Hospital in Sheffield,U.K.,for the genetic testing for Factor V Leiden.We 



enclose a copy of the World Health Organization report and would draw attention in particular to 
para.3,4,7,9,and 10. 
  
  As per our e-mail of January 14th 2008 (doc PE1056/F) we are pleased with responses received,but 
would ask that policies are put in place to ensure audits are carried out to ensure continued 
adherence to existing and new Guidelines. 
  
  
  
  Gordon,Jane and Steven McPherson 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 





 
 
 
 



 
 
 



 


